
Dear Professor Seyedin,  
 
I would like to take this opportunity to invite you and your students to visit the California 
Board of Accountancy's (Board) Web site at www.dca.ca.gov/cba.  Visitors are not 
required to register and all posted information can be accessed free of charge at any 
time.  
 
Our Web site contains essential and comprehensive information regarding the 
requirements to qualify to sit for the Uniform CPA Examination and obtain a CPA 
license in California.  Exam and licensing related information is presented in several 
easy-to-read informational handbooks, including:  
 
♦ Uniform CPA Exam Handbook for First Time Applicants  
♦ Uniform CPA Exam Handbook for Repeat Applicants  
♦ Handbook for Initial Licensure  
 
The site also maintains interactive features and forms, including an application to sit for 
the CPA Examination and a soon-to-be released Customer Service Satisfaction Survey. 
 There are several PDF-enhanced forms available on the site as well that can be filled 
out on-line to be submitted by mail or fax.  
 
The Web site is updated daily to ensure the information displayed is current.  Changes 
may include updates to links, calendar activities, disciplinary actions, notices, FAQs, 
Board contact information, regulations, exam process information, forms, and 
publications.  
 
As a general practice, we recommend browsing our Home, What's New, and Special 
Notices pages weekly, as we use these pages to announce and highlight updates.  Our 
Information Handbooks are updated as new information becomes available, often 
several times a year.  
 
If you have questions or specific information you would like discuss, you may contact 
me directly at (916) 561-1740.  Please encourage your students to contact the Board for 
assistance using the general contact information provided below.  
 
Sincerely,  
 
Patti Bowers, Chief  
Licensing Division  
California Board of Accountancy  
 
 
GENERAL CONTACT INFORMATION  
 
Exam Unit - Telephone: (916) 561-1703, Email: examinfo@cba.ca.gov  
Initial Licensing Unit - Telephone: (916) 561-1701, Email: licensinginfo@cba.ca.gov  
Client Services Unit - Telephone: (916) 561-1705, Email: clientservices@cba.ca.gov  



 
 
Kris McCutchen, Manager 
Licensing Division 
California Board of Accountancy 
916-561-1739 


